Y Pwyllgor Cyllid

_

Welsh Parliament

Finance Committee

Paul Davies MS Chair of the Economy, Trade and Rural Affairs Committee

10 October 2022

Dear Paul

Finance Committee report: Post-EU funding arrangements

You may be aware that the Finance Committee has recently undertaken an inquiry into Post-EU funding arrangements. This was a short, focused inquiry into replacing EU funding, but given your Committee's remit we understand that you may also be interested in the delivery and outputs of these funding streams.

I am therefore pleased to inform you that we have published our <u>report</u>, which I am sharing with you for information. We hope that this report puts in place solid foundations for your Committee and/or other Senedd Committees to build on in future inquiries, if they so wish.

The Committee will hold a Plenary debate on 14 December 2022. This will allow all Members of the Senedd the opportunity to debate these significant issues which will have a lasting impact on Wales.

Yours sincerely



Senedd Cymru Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 ISN

SeneddCyllid@senedd.cymru

0300 200 6565

Welsh ParliamentCardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 ISN

SeneddFinance@senedd.wales

0300 200 6565

Peredur Owen Griffiths MS Chair of the Finance Committee

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg.

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English.

